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January 2024  
 
 
Spring 2024 PIP targets  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We are writing to provide parents and carers with an update regarding PIP targets and PIP trackers for the Spring term. 
 
As a learning and reflective school, we are constantly reviewing our systems to ensure they are serving the needs of 
our pupils.  
 
As a team we discussed and reviewed our PIP target setting process and decided that as the spring term is a short term 
this academic year, it would benefit our pupils if we set termly targets in each PIP area.  
 
This decision allows pupils to: 

 Practice and embed the skill over an appropriate period of time   

 Generalise the skills they are learning to different adults and scenarios within class 
 
Teachers have taken into account the increased time available to teach targets when setting your child’s PIP targets.  
 
Please expect to receive your child’s PIP Tracker in their home link communication book on Wednesday 28th March 
2024 for this term. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this decision, please contact your child’s teacher, or a member of the SLT at school. 
 
 
Kindest regards  
 
 
Rachel Rai | Headteacher  
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